
 

Comité des Parents  لجنة الأهل 

 

Ref: Cir 008/25               Jamhour, 19-02-2025 

Dear parents, 

 The Parents’ Committee is organizing a “Donuts Sale” day, in Hazmieh and Jamhour, 

on Wednesday, Feb. 26, 2025. 

 

 Participation:  200.000 L.L (two hundred Thousand Lebanese Liras) 

    for one doughnut & juice. 

 

You are kindly asked to reserve the quantity you need for your child (children) at the cycle’s 

administration before February 25, 2025.   

Note :  Please note that there won’t be Man2ouche sale on this day (Wed., Feb. 26, 2025) 

Thank you for your collaboration. 

 
       The Parents’ Committee President 

                 Mireille Badran Merhej 


